Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DEP ITN 2020005 Petroleum Contamination Site Cleanup Management Services

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is requesting Proposals from qualified Respondents who have the ability and resources to provide staff augmentation services for site management for the Petroleum Restoration Program (PRP) and to respond to the events as detailed in this Invitation to Negotiate (ITN) and Statement of Work (“Scope”).  The Department will post notice of any changes or additional meeting(s) on the Vendor Bid System (VBS) in accordance with subsection 287.042(3), Florida Statutes, and will not re-advertise any notice in the Florida Administrative Register (FAR). Access the VBS at: http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.main_menu
